
July 31, 2006                                                    Thirty-First Day
 

The Worth County Board of Supervisors met pursuant to adjournment 
with all members present.  

Motion by May, second by Abrams, carried to approve the July 24, 2006 
board minutes.

Motion by Abrams, second by May, carried to approve the salary 
increase for Teri Finke to $13.65/hr.

Motion by May, second by Abrams, carried to approve the HAVA 
Supplemental Allocation Agreement between Worth County, Iowa and the Iowa 
Secretary of State.  This agreement authorizes a supplemental allocation of 
$2,272.50 to Worth County from state HAVA funds.

             The meeting adjourned until 9:00 A.M., August 7, 2006.

________________________                                  ________________________ 
Auditor                                                                      Chairperson      


